
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Auditor	change	
	
Schoeller	Allibert	Group	B.V.	
 
Hoofddorp,	the	Netherlands,	18	July	2018,	

On	15	May	2018,	Schoeller	Allibert	announced	that	Brookfield	Business	Partners	L.P.	(NYSE:BBU)	(TSX:BBU.UN)	
("Brookfield	Business	Partners"),	together	with	institutional	partners	(collectively	"Brookfield"),	had	completed	the	
previously	announced	acquisition	of	a	controlling	interest	in	the	Schoeller	Allibert	Group	B.V.	(“Schoeller	Allibert”),	
one	of	Europe’s	largest	manufacturers	of	returnable	plastic	packaging	systems.	
	
As	part	of	the	acquisition	process,	it	has	been	decided	to	change	Schoeller	Allibert’s	auditors	from	PWC	and	
consequently	the	Company	has	decided	to	appoint	Deloitte	as	auditor	as	of	18	July	2018.	
	
 
For	more	information,	please	contact:		
	
Rogier	Kloek	
Head	of	Treasury	and	Investor	Relations	
Tel	+31	(0)	88	0047312	
Investor.relations@schoellerallibert.com 


